
 

TOWN COMMISSION MEETING 

December 10, 2024 at 6:30 PM 

 

 

AGENDA ITEM TITLE: DISCUSSION & ACTION, PURCHASE OF BY-PASS PUMP FOR 

LIFT STATION FROM FLORIDA STATE PURCHASING 

CONTRACT 

SUBJECT: 
 

The Town Commission will consider approval to purchase a Godwin By-

Pass Pump for lift station sustainability of operations from State of 

Florida Purchasing Contract which is a statewide competitive bid.    

STAFF ANALYSIS: 

 

 

Florida State Purchasing provides a competitive bid for the lowest and 

best price.  After Hurricane Milton caused extensive damage to the 

Town’s largest lift station, staff had to borrow and later lease a by-pass 

pump due to three (3) lift station pump failures at one time.   

FISCAL IMPACT: The purchase cost of the By-Pass Pump is $133,864.62, and ARPA funds 

will be used for this acquisition.  

STAFF RECOMMENDATION: Staff recommends the purchase of one by-pass pump as an alternative to 

generators at lift station.  Generators provide a source of energy for 

electrical outages but not if there is a mechanical failure.  By-Pass pumps 

will provide a pumping source in case of mechanical failure.    

 

ATTACHMENTS: 

 

 

State Purchasing Cost Sheet 

Quote from Godwin (based on State Purchasing) 

 


